
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Clark, Alex <aclark@sccommerce.com>

Date: 4/20/2015 3:05:00 PM
Subject: RE: S.167 Turner -- Hearing Aid Regulation

Haha! J My b.

From: Clark, Alex [mailto:aclark@sccommerce.com]
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2015 3:04 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: S.167 Turner -- Hearing Aid Regulation

Hey doll ... this probably wasn't meant for me ... just wanted to make sure the appropriate person receives it, 
especially if you are awaiting a response. J

Alex Clark
Deputy Director of Marketing and Communications
South Carolina Department of Commerce 
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
803.737.0685 direct
www.SCcommerce.com

@©@©
South Carolina
Department of Commerce

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2015 2:53 PM
To: Clark, Alex; Baker, Josh
Cc: Mottel, Haley
Subject: FW: S.167 Turner -- Hearing Aid Regulation

Are we okay with sending our concerns to Rep. Henderson regarding S.167? 
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Packard, Clark
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 12:59 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Baker, Josh; Mottel, Haley
Subject: S.167 Turner -- Hearing Aid Regulation

I've attached what I've got on this.

Josh - you may want to take a look at it. But the opposition is basically that it's a barrier to entry for internet dealers 
and hearing aids are similar to eye glasses - some people need them all the time and should go to an optometrist, but 
there are people who don't need them all the time (only in certain circumstances) who can pick up a pair of reading 
glasses online through Costco's website.
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